
375 N. Wiget Lane, Suite 200 
Walnut Creek, CA 94598

Karen Roth
Director, Integrity Management 
Gas Engineering and Operations

925-974-4159 
Fax: 925-974-4191 
Internet: KSR2@pge.com

August 3, 2011

Mr. Jeff Wiese
Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety
Pipeline and Hazardous Material Safety Administration
United States Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue SE
Room E22-330
Washington D.C. 20590

Dear Mr. Wiese:

Attached, as required by 49 CFR Parts 191, Sections 191.23 and 191.25, is a Safety 
Related Condition Report for Gas Transmission Line 21E, between milepoints 53.12 and 
64.36 (Santa Rosa to Healdsburg) Sonoma County, California.

Sincerely,

/S/
Karen Roth

Attachment

Raffy Stepanian, California Public Utility Commission 
Michael Robertson, California Public Utility Commission 
Dennis Lee, California Public Utilities Commission

cc:
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